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Croom - Weekend Rail Corridor Work

More Trains, More Services
The More Trains, More Services program will simplify and modernise the rail network. In order to 
improve train services for customers on the south coast, platform extensions and asset upgrades are 
required at a number of stations along the T4 Illawarra Line. 

What's happening?
Between 4pm Friday 30 September and 7am Saturday 1 October 2022, we will be working inside the 
rail corridor around Croom Substation to adjust the location of one overhead wiring weight.

This work has been scheduled to take place between during a Sydney Trains trackwork period when no 
trains are running, minimising disruptions to commuter services and improving the safety of our 
construction team and customers. 



What you’ll notice
We will be delivering a telehandler via flatbed truck to the site, where we will have a small team working to 
relocate the weight.
Access to the site will be via the existing corridor access gates on College Avenue.

New Mariyung Fleet
The introduction of a new fleet will provide improved customer safety, accessibility, and comfort. This 
fleet has been called ‘Mariyung’, the Durug word for Emu, in acknowledgement of the local Aboriginal 
culture.

For more information
For more information about our project, please 
visit yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-croom. 
Contact us on 1800 684 490 or email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au for any enquiries.

For urgent enquiries or complaints 24 hours please call 1800 
775 465.

Translating and interpreting service 
If you need help understanding 
this information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service on 
131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 
775 465.




